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Proposed Standard Interpretation for the Western Electricity Coordinating Council (WECC) 
WECC has requested NERC to post the regional reliability standard interpretation, BAL-002-WECC-2a – 
Contingency Reserve, for a 45-day comment period. 
 
Commenting  
Use the electronic form to submit comments. If you experience any difficulties in using the electronic 
form, contact Wendy Muller. The form must be completed by 8:00 p.m. Eastern, Thursday, September 
17, 2015. An unofficial Word version of the comment form is posted on the Regional Reliability Standards 
Under Development page. 
 
Regional Reliability Standards Development Process 
Section 300 of NERC’s Rules of Procedures of the Electric Reliability Organization governs the regional 
reliability standards development process. 

 

For more information or assistance, contact Reliability Standards Analyst, Mat Bunch (via email) or at  
(404) 446-9785. 
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